
Institutional Pharmacy and Facility Rules - Effective Date
Extended to 2/1/2022

To allow for additional time for implementation of the new institutional pharmacy and facility rules,
the effective date of the new rule chapter (OAC 4729:5-9) has been extended from December 1,
2021 to February 1, 2022.  

The Board added several clarifications to the institutional guide based upon feedback received during
the comment period. Those changes can be reviewed by visiting the update history section at the
end of the guide.  

To access the institutional pharmacy and facility inspection guide visit:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/IPFinspect.

Please note that if you choose to unsubscribe from receiving emails, this unsubscribes you from all
emails that are sent by the State of Ohio Board of Pharmacy, including renewal reminders. If you
believe you have unsubscribed in error, please email contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov for assistance. If
you would like to change the email address, please log into your eLicense Ohio account to update
the email address on file.

http://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/IPFinspect
mailto:contact@pharmacy.ohio.gov
https://elicense.ohio.gov/oh_communitieslogin

